
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is underway and we will list the 
winners each week here for you to see who won when you 
didn’t!  These numbers are still available if you want to join in 
the fun – 10, 16, 29, 34, 37, 39, 41. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

With only two weeks left of this current competition we are now selling for Round 3.  Email 
alison@bendigo.com.au with your number choices – new comp will commence on Saturday 12th September. 

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

August 26
th
   

Club General Meeting 7pm – Kerry Kornhauser D9800 – ‘Why Rotary Needs 

Women’ Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

September 2
nd

  
Club General Meeting 7pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

September 9
th
  

Club General Meeting 7pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

September 16
th
  

Club General Meeting 7pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 
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AUGUST 
Birthdays  

5
th
 Patricia Brook 

5
th
 Joye O’Meara 
15

th
 John Gurr 

24
th
 Gordon McKern 
24

th
 Rod Hanson 

26
th
 John Jones 

27
th
 Jill Pearce 

 
Inductions 

5
th
 John Brook (1970) 

8
th
 Roy Parker (1966) 

12
th
 Doug Harrison (1992) 

15
th
 Geoff Adcock (2007) 

 

Round 2 – details of winners – 
 
4/7/2020 #36 David Dolman   8/8/2020 #19 Mick Costello 
11/7/2020 #30 John Jones   15/8/2020 #45 Gary Frank 
18/7/2020 #10 NO WINNER   22/8/2020 #20 Doug Harrison 
25/7/2020 #11 John Jones   29/8/2020 
1/8/2020 #13 Barry Clayton   5/9/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 
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President Mick’s Report – 
 

Next week’s meeting we encourage all partners to join us as we will have Kerry Kornhauser presenting 
to us, the subject being ‘Why Rotary Needs Women’.  
 
This is a very important subject for us to address as we need to diversify our club to survive. 
 
Quiz Master this week is Geoff Adcock and Invocation is Rita O’Brien   
 
On Saturday night “Scotty’s idea” 17 of us had a 
“ZOOM Dinner party.” 
Participants were -   
 
Ron & Deb Payne  
Lindsay & Marg Walkington  
Leon & Ann Scott  
Gary & Lola Frank 
Doug & Lyn Harrison  
Trevor & Marie Lock 
Geoff Gallagher 
Rita O’Brien 
Gordon McKern  
Myself & Mandy 
 
To my surprise it worked really well in that we all had a chance to chat away, in my opinion it worked far 
better that way as it was so much easier to carry on a conversation. 
 
Well Done Scotty for thinking outside the square.   
 
Instead of our weekly meeting this week we had a Board Meeting, a large part of this meeting was 
dedicated to Membership and how to attract more members.  
 
We are exploring ways to address this problem – more to follow in coming meetings which will involve 
the whole club. 
 
 
Mick Costello  
President   
Rotary Club of Eaglehawk   
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Mick’s Quote of the Week – 

 

 “Once you replace negative thoughts with 
positive ones, you’ll start having positive 
results.” 
 
– Willie Nelson    
 

 
 
 
 

-  



 

 

 

 
Face  Masks – 
 
 
Face coverings can by ordered by contacting Alison (alison@bendigo.com.au – 0417 562 952) or simply make a 
direct deposit into our Club’s Account 
 
BSB - 633000  
Account Number - 131 067 761 
Amount $20.00 (for 4 masks) 
Reference – Masks (yourname) 
 
One of our Rotarians will be delivering them directly to your letterbox –  social distancing at it’s best! 
 
Disclaimer – these are not medical grade face masks – they are made from a double layer of soft high quality 
cotton fabric of various colours (supply of black has now been exhausted) and are designed to provide a 
comfortable face covering in accordance with DHHS guidelines. 
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Local identity, Pierce 

Grenfell - a Charter member 

of our Club 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Member’s Reflections on childhood  ………  

 
Like most returned soldiers my father vary rarely spoke of the war. Very occasionally when with his army mates 

and having few beers sitting around our kitchen table we kids (as long as we were quiet) were permitted to listen in.  

 

They would only speak of the funny stuff that happened from time to time. For example when Bernie Bourke 

pinched some lettuce from the mess with the intention of fermenting it to make grog. He didn’t realize that the 

lettuce was treated with a very strong insecticide, and needed to be washed thoroughly prior to consumption. He 

almost killed himself and a couple of mates who had tried out the moonshine. 

Or the time that Dad gave up smoking. One night he had taken some food out to one of his mates who was on 

lookout duty a little away from their camp, after handing over the meal they decided to have a smoke, very shortly 

after lighting their smokes the Japs got a bead on the flare of the match and lobbed over a mortar, narrowly missing 

them. 

 

That was Dads last cigarette, they were far too dangerous for him. 

 

I remember his story about the end of the war. They were on Bougainville north of New Guinea. 

Dads platoon had received their beer ration, which was a great deal more than they could drink in one sitting. 

 

The CO was apparently a wowser and said that the booze had to be gone by morning. There were blokes having 

competitions to see how far they could throw full bottles of beer into the ocean. The next day, news came through 

that the war was over. As you could imagine there were soldiers swimming out and diving down to retrieve the 

beer, which they sold to grateful mates. I asked Dad what the CO had to say about this, and apparently he was told 

where to go in no uncertain terms. 

 
  



 

 

 

 
 

Our club continue to be mindful of the challenges the current situation with restrictions has placed upon our 
members both financially and socially.  With this in mind we have endeavoured to assist our members by 

splitting our member subs into two instalments for the current year.  You will also note that District have also 
helped by providing a reduction (that has been reflected in your  invoices). 

The board have worked hard to ensure this revised invoicing is still able to meet our financial commitments 
but to achieve this relies heavily on all members working with us and ensuring all financial commitments are 

kept up to date.  If you are yet to pay your subs for the current 6 months, please help us out and do so as soon 
as possible.  If you need to discuss this issue then please contact Treasurer Alison who is working very hard at 

the moment to balance the books.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
One of our members has expressed concern that an incoming President’s training is unnecessary, takes too long 
and costs too much money,  adding that the current training requirement isn’t producing an improved calibre of  
President and in fact believes that recent Presidents have been worse than President’s of 30 years ago. 
 
It’s important for all members to respect and understand the view of our fellow Rotarians so for our club to 
address this type of member view it is important to consider a much broader picture.The following article, lifted 
from the Rotary Zone 8 Public Image Newsletter, makes for interesting reading and perhaps may assist all 
members to acquire a better understanding that some aspects of Rotary in 2020 are nothing like Rotary in 1990. 
 
 


